
EAA Chapter 289 Minutes of the July 16, 2022 meeting 
 
 Our meeting was held in the dining area of the EAA Chapter Building and 
began at 8:00 am.  I led the meeting.  Gary P., Ron K., Alan A., Ed P., Peter H., 
Dar S., Craig A., and Craig H. attending.  There were no minutes present from 
the June meeting.   
 The Treasurer’s report was discussed.  An upcoming bill from Acuity 
Insurance will be our next large expense.  Advertising income for our newsletter 
was large including a check from Batteries & Bulbs and Laura’s Lattes.  Ron 
made a motion to approve and it was seconded by Gary.  Motion passed. 
 Old Business included the mention of Wings and Wheels next month, 
August 20th.  We will need lots of help.  Roger Van Noort is the contact person 
for the car club. 
 New Business was discussed by Ron.  We should be looking for Dave 
Curl Scholarship applications from a set of twin guys from Chamberlain.  They 
are 18 and have soloed.  We will look forward to their applications.   
 At 8:10 am, Alan moved to adjourn with Gary seconding the motion.  
Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   Dar Steenholdt 
 
 


